
Dear Parents/Carers,

The sun’s finally out, and that can only mean one thing: it’s time for an action-packed calendar of events to take us into the
final term of the year! We’ve taken on Parent feedback, made some tweaks and are proud to present a range of events and
activities lined up for both our students and the wider community.

April
26th April - Parent’s phonics

event
27th - Jellyfish Class River Wey
visit CANCELLED NEW DATE

TBC
28th - Seahorse Class River Wey

visit
28th - May Fair EYFS & KS1
(parent’s invited from 2pm)

May
1st - Bank Holiday

3rd - Year 5 Bird Observatory
trip

4th - Year 4 Dorchester Museum
Trip

4th - PTA Community
Coronation Picnic (Parents

Invited from 2pm)
8th - Bank Holiday

9th - Year 6 SATs Week
15th - Year 2 SATs week 1
15th - Family SEN Support

Drop-in 8.30am
16th -Year 5 Bird Observatory

trip
19th - PTA Year 6 Disco
19th - Year 3 Sleepover

22nd - Year 2 SATs week 2
23rd - Year 5 Bird Observatory

trip
25th - Year 3 trip Tutankhamun

Museum
26th - Parent Drop in Breakfast

8.30am

June
5th - Arts Week

6th - Class photos
8th - World Oceans Day Carnival

(Parents Invited from 2pm)
9th - Year 6 sailing starts

(5 weekly sessions)
12th - Phonics Screening check

week
12th - Y4 Multiplication Check

Week
12th - Year 2 People who
Changed the world Day

12th - Year 5 Windsurfing session
15th - Family SEN Support

Drop-in 8.30am
16th - Reception Kingston

Maurward trip
20th - Year 2 Monkey World Trip

22nd - Sports Day (Parents
invited, timings to follow)

23rd - Inset Day

July
4th - Transition Day

5th - Year 6 London Residential
5th - Year 5 Carey Residential

10th - Family SEN Support
Drop-in 8.30am

11th - Parent Forum 2pm
12th - Exhibition of Learning
(Parents Invited from 3pm)

13th - Parents Evening
14th - Dance Day (Parents Invited

from 2pm)
15th - Saturday Summer Fair (PTA

Event)
19th - Year 6 Summer

Performance
20th - Year 6 Summer

Performance

As always, we aim to always ensure our dates remain as published but there could be times when dates may have to
change, if this is the case we will always strive to ensure parents receive as much notice as possible.

We look forward to celebrating our Summer events with you all!

Kind Regards



Miss Heppell - Principal


